

Wednesday 9th October

Dear Parents / Carers

As there were a few parents who could not attend the recent meeting on phonics, I will be running another meeting with the same content on Thursday 17th October at 5pm. Where possible, we would prefer parents / carers to attend alone, so that we can minimise noise and disruption. However, we understand some parents will need to bring younger siblings with them.

Please return the reply slip to school by Wednesday 16th October if you would like to attend, indicating how many people will be coming.

Many thanks	
Mrs Ryan	
Child's Name:	
Class	
Class:	
pec	ple will be attending the phonics meeting on
Thui	rsday 17 th October at 5pm.